Name_______________________ # ____

Week of: _____________

Weekly Planner/Newsletter
	Date:
	Monday:

Reading: 30 min. Pages ___through ___ = ___pgs

Math: _Topic 3 Test Prep—Evens (Test tomorrow!)
L.A.: U1L5 Spelling Alpha-Order_____________

Other: _______________________________
	Comments:

	Date:
	Tuesday:

Reading: 30 min. Pages ___through ___ = ___pgs

Math: No Math Homework due to Topic 3 Test
L.A.: ________________________________
Other: _______________________________
	Comments:

	Date:
	Wednesday:

Reading: 30 min. Pages ___through ___ = ___pgs

Math: _______________________________

L.A.: ________________________________

Other: Falcon Folder Signed_______________
	Comments:

	Date:
	Thursday:

Reading: 30 min. Pages ___through ___ = ___pgs

Math: _____________________________
L.A.: ______________________________

Other: ______________________________
	Comments:


This is the last week of the grading period, which means Parent Conferences are coming up soon!  They will be the week of October 8-12.  I will be sending home notices this Wednesday to let you know what day and time your conference is scheduled.  If you would like to request a certain day or time, please let me know by Tuesday.  I will do my best to accommodate your request.  If you are only available for a phone conference, please let me know also—along with which days/times are best.  Just jot a note in the “Comment” section above.  Progress reports will be given to you at your conference.  If you already signed up for a conference at Back to School night, I will send home a slip on Wednesday as a reminder of your date/time.
Please check your child’s backpack each day to make sure that they are not shoving loose papers in there.  All papers should be kept in their binder.  Non-school-related papers should be kept in a separate folder or binder.  Your child has homework every day (language arts and math) unless there are special circumstances (like a math test).  I am happy to initial your child’s planner on a day when there is no homework if they ask me.  
Check out our class webpage!  It is just getting started, so check back soon for even more info!
http://mrsray.weebly.com 

